FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am conducting a research project on the changes in foster carer numbers and pay over the past 10 years. Please could you exclude kinship carers, children on staying put (or when I am ready), or supported accommodation. Under the Freedom of Information Act please could you provide me with the following information:

Please see the attached supporting document.  

The Council holds some of the information you have asked for. However, data regarding the average fees and allowances is not held for some of the earlier years requested.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
